
 Flenniken Public Library 
102 E George Street 

Carmichaels, PA 15320 
(724)966-5263 

www.flenniken.org 

Dear Flenniken Community, 

 

    My name is Nicole Mitchell,  Executive Director and Head Librarian of Flenniken Public Library in 

Carmichaels, Pennsylvania. I am conducting a survey to help the library plan for the next five years. The 

results of this survey will help me to better understand the way our community uses the library and to 

evaluate our services and programs.  You have been invited to participate in this survey because you are 

a member of our community.  I would sincerely appreciate 10 minutes of your time to complete this sur-

vey.   Your input will help to improve the services and programs we provide.   

    This survey is voluntary.  Participation in the survey is anonymous. You may stop the survey at any-

time.  Questions about survey participants rights  may be directed to me. (724) 966-5263 

By clicking the link below and completing the survey, you are consenting to participate in this study: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Fl3nnik3NPL  

 Each week we will pull one winner at random from the completed responses who will receive a gift 

card. It is your choice if you would like to enter your contact information for the drawing.  Your contact 

information is only needed if you would like a chance to win and will only be used for the purpose of 

notifying the winner.   We will not store, save or sell your personal information.  

Paper copies may be picked up at our center located at 102 E George Street in Carmichaels 

This survey will be available for seven weeks from August 25, 2022—October 15, 2022. 

For any questions about this survey, please feel free to contact me directly  at (724)966-5263  or  

director@flenniken.org 

 

Thank you again for your participation in this survey. 

 

Sincerely, 

Nicole Mitchell, MLIS 

Executive Director 

Flenniken Public Library 

 


